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Learn more about the Granby Pumping Plant-to-Windy Gap 
transmission line project that will help ensure reliable electric 
service in Grand County at an open house, July 28.

Representatives from Western and other project stakeholders 
will be available to answer your questions and offer more 
information about the project.

    Thursday, July 28
    6:30 to 8:30 p.m.
    Grand Lake Fire Protection Dist.
    201 West Portal Road
    Grand Lake, Colo.

We need your input to help us analyze the 
environmental impacts of a proposed 
project to upgrade or reroute the electric 
transmission line from the Farr Pumping 
Plant to the Windy Gap substation.  

Need more information?  
Contact: Rodney Jones, Western Area Power Administration, Rocky Mountain Region,
P.O. Box 3700, Loveland, CO  80539  Phone: 970-461-7371  e-mail: rjones@wapa.gov




